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Hotline 
The Exchange Clubs of Sugar 
Land, Fort Bend and Quail Valley 
joined in a breakfast honoring our 
veterans and military on Nov. 9th. 
We were honored to have Captain 
Allan Cease as our speaker. He 
served with distinction in Vietnam 
as a combat helicopter pilot. He 
now serves as Judge Advocate 
General (JAG) at Fort Hood. 

Photos by Greg Kramer 



 
   
 
 

 

  Annual Turkey Drive - November 16, 20166 
Please bring a frozen turkey to Exchange on Nov. 14. 
The Turkeys will be given to the FBC Women’s Center 

Monetary donations will also be accepted. 
Contact: Kevin.Barker@texanacenter.com 

CASA CHRISTMAS HOME TOUR 
Friday, December 9:  10 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.    
Candlelight Tour:  6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.  

Saturday, December 10:  10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
$25 Tickets can be purchased from  

Sue & Jim Lockwood jlockwood3@comcaast.net 
 

Santa’s Exchange/Toys for Tots 
December 17, 2016  
Volunteers needed 

To sign up for Santa's Exchange Day (12/17) 
http://signup.com/go/uocvmK 
To sign up for Pre-Sorting Week (12/12-13 & 
12/15-16) http://signup.com/go/F8cknM 

Shailee Modi Clements High School, Global Studies Acade-
my, Sugar Land, TX was presented by Amy Mitchell and 
ECSL President Carlos Perez as Youth of the Month. 
Along with her many Honor Society awards, Shailee com-
pleted 241 hours of community service, took a  service learn-
ing study abroad in India and teaches soccer at Armstrong 
Elementary.       

Hohoho! On Wednesday, November 2, ECSL kicked off the Christmas  
season! The December 17, 2016 Santa's Exchange/Toys for Tots toy  
distribution event was rolled out! Event chair Jennipher Cole presented a 
program full of information about and from  the collaborating partners-- 
ECSL, Toys for Tots, Sugar Land Rotary, Project SMILE and Second Mile 
Ministry. Greg "Bubba" O-elf-ke auctioned off special edition blue orna-
ments and the traditional blue ball tree, raising over $2000 for the club. 
Cookie Joe started a new tradition, re-working "'Twas the night before 
Christmas", telling the story of the event. 
 
As always, we need donations of gifts in the $10-20 price range for 12-16 year olds. Some ideas are sports watch-
es, earbuds, mini speakers, makeup, jewelry, hair dryers, curling irons, wallets....can you help? Santa will put you 
on his  "nice" list!  
 
Margo Pasko 


